
SB 554 is a poorly constructed bill that is clearly disguised to diminish Rights.  By drafting and approving legislation like this the 
legislature is plainly trying to imprison regular citizens for exercising their 2nd amendment Rights.  Therefore, it is unjust and 
criminalizes routine behavior.  There is no evidence to support the need for such a bill.  It’s sponsorship is designed for the purpose 
of statists and not in the best interests of Oregonians Rights. 


